
I DELTA ALPHA CHAPTER OF SIGMA NU FRATERNITY 
I A Note From the Commander 

I Last semester, many positive initiatives were begun and will continue towards 
completion now that Spring semester is upon us. Our Spring Rush was planned well in 
advance and was very positive in many regards. Three outstanding young men have 

I chosen to seek to become Knigt'tts in the Legion of Honor. They \\ill make tremendous 
1 additions to the 31 Brothers currently in the Chapter. Hopefully, the valuable lessons 
I learned and contacts made during this rush will create a positive momentum which will 

I carry over to Fall Rush. 
Sigma Nu continues to be a strong presence in Intramurals on campus. Currently, 

.. we are in fifth place overall and will move up as events such as racquetball, squash, and I 
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excited about the upcoming Greek \Veek. Our goal is to improve on our fiP...h place 
showliig at iastyea:i's Gieek w~~k and be in ih~ top L.lu~e. Hopefully, somt: of the 
traditionai events such as keg toss and bed race wiU be reinstated by the Greek Week 
Committee. It promises to be a great time for all. 

Another exciting upcoming event is our Spring Formal which will be held in 
Niagara Falls this year on April 1st. Much planning has already been done by our 
Alumni Contact, Murugu, in order to make this the best Formal in the History of Sigma 
Nu. The entire Chapter can hardly wait. I'm sure tlt_at it will be a spectac.ular event. 
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second and trtird floor hallways were freshly painted and new carpet installed. A new I 
ceiling was installed in the basement and the pantry was co:tlvetted into what will become 
a new scholarship room. This semester's projects include the completion of the 
scholarship room, refurbishing of the bathrooms, the construction of a new cage for CJ 
and Sue, our house mascots, and work in the dining room. The House's appearance has 
improved dramatically over the last semester and will continue to do so as more and 
more of these improvement projects are completed. 

A new cook was hired this semester for our board plan. Her name is Florence 
Antonelli. Her food consistently amazes us and surely the House will be much heavier by 
the end of the year due to her delicious food. 

Overall, this semester has a very positive outlook. The newly installed officers 
inCluding myself are enthusiastic about the possibilities for the future. Our Chapter seeks 
to become a leader in all aspects of Fraternity life on campus. By living up to the ideals 
of our founders and acting with determination and unity, we shall achieve those goals. 
I wish all of our alumni the best in the upcoming months. The active Chapter would love 
to hear from you. 

Frate~~~~~ 
Daniel P. Sanders 
I1A 1070 
Commander 


